
From: john@lompianwines.com
To: MBX USTR 301aircraft
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Opposition to Changes to LCA Comment Portal: ICR 202005-0350-001
Date: Friday, June 5, 2020 3:22:35 PM

US Trade Representative,
 
I have been made aware of a proposed change in the means for public comment on the Large Civil
Aircraft dispute, that will impose a further burden on submitting comments and objections to the
USTR imposition of tariffs that significantly and adversely affect the conduct of my business as a wine
importer and distributor.  I would ask that the means for public comment be made as easy and
efficient as possible. This would mean keeping the comment system as it presently exists. Thank you.
 

Best regards,

 

John A. Desteian

Managing Director

Lompian Wines, LLC

950 St. Clair Ave.

St. Paul, MN 55105

651-341-7286 (O)

651-293-1562 (F)

john@lompianwines.com

Samples Address:

Lompian Wines, LLC

C/O UPS Store

1043 Grand Ave.

St. Paul, MN 55105

Warehouse Address:

Lompian Wines, LLC

Suite 101

5400 Main St. Dock 70
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Fridley, MN 55421

 


